
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 4 May 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following two separate incidents that took place last week after school involving an 
older gentleman and a white van, I have made further contact with police.   
 
I can share with you that they have spoken to the individual over the weekend.  I 
understand that the individual has been given strong words of advice regarding 
appropriate social contact. I have also been advised that the police will be present at 
the school’s gate at pick up this afternoon and will aim to be present at either drop off 
or pick up, on one further occasion by the end of the week.   
 
It goes without saying that if you have any concerns or see anything suspicious you 
should not hesitate to call the police on 101. Clearly if it is an emergency call 999. 
 
The priority of my staff and governors is to ensure the safety of all children within our 
care during the school day and we continue to do this. Please may I remind you that 
these incidents have not taken place on the school grounds. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 

 
  

 


